
 

24 June 2016 
 
 
Ref: 2015/141 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Young Professionals Conference UK - Derby Roundhouse Thursday 14 
July 2016 
 
This large event will bring 500 students together from throughout the East Midlands; 
where 20 different business employers such as Rolls-Royce, Barclays, Derby 
County, IBM, Experian and the NHS will be attending.  Throughout the day, the 
students will listen to a number of keynote speeches from top business professionals 
and will have the opportunity to take part in some practical workshops that are 
industry-led. In the afternoon, the students will put into practice what they will have 
learnt in the morning from the business employers so that they can start taking 
action.  
 
The whole aim of the day is to get students prepared for the world of work and give 
them the links into businesses at an early stage. It is also designed to help them in 
becoming Young Professionals themselves. 
 
Student Experience on the day: 

 Connect with local, national and international businesses 
 Learn industry specifics direct from the professionals 
 Career opportunities through apprenticeships 
 Skills you need to land yourself a job 
 Work experience and placements 
 Practical hands-on workshops 
 Starting your professional career early 
 University routes. 

We will travel by minibus, leaving College at 8.30am and returning at approximately 
3.15pm.  Students will need to bring a packed lunch and money for refreshments at 
the Roundhouse, and college dress must be worn. 
 
There will be a charge of £5.00 per student for this visit.  Please note that if 
insufficient numbers of students wish to go, then the College reserves the right to 
cancel the visit. 
 
If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this visit please complete and 
return the form below and ask him/her to return it to Mrs N Murton by Monday 11 July 
2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Burton 
14-19 Student Attainment, Achievement, Assessment & Curriculum and CIAG 



 
Ref: 2015/141 
 
The Young Professionals Conference – Thursday 14 July 2016 
Please complete and return this form to Mrs N Murton by 11 July 2016. 
 
Name of student: ................................................................................... PT: ........................... 
 
I/we give permission for my/our child to attend the Young Professionals Conference on 14 July 2016. 
 
 

Please find enclosed £………………………. 
(Please make cheques payable to Landau Forte College) 

 
I have paid the full amount of £5.00 via Parent Pay 

 

 

Signed ........................................................................Parent/Carer Date: ................................. 

 

 
 


